
 

Early Childhood Winter Sports 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Sport is not compulsory for students in Early Childhood at BCGS however we encourage students to begin their 
involvement in sport through modified games and programs. 
  
There are a number of sports that offer these programs for children from Kindy to Year 2. BCGS will offer the 
following for our students:   
 
NETBALL  
 
Information on the different divisions is below: 
 
NSG SET TIER (Skills based)  
This is for Year 1 and 2 students. 
 
NSG GO TIER (Skills and Game) 
This is for Year 3 and 4 students. 
 
More information will be sent to those interested in netball. 
 
HOCKEY  
 
There is a competition for PP to Yr 2 students. Games are played on Saturday morning and training will be on 
an afternoon, or morning before school, which is still to be determined.  
 
OTHER SPORTS  
 
There are also other sports that cater for younger students, such as Soccer and Auskick (AFL), which may be 
appealing to parents, as well as numerous other opportunities in the community.  
 
If students are wishing to play Auskick (AFL) then please go to www.aflauskick.com.au  You will be able to 
register online and search for your nearest centre and find out when the centre will operate. 
 
Soccer is done through clubs, so any students wishing to play soccer need to contact one of the local clubs in 
your area. Most towns will have their own soccer club. There are four clubs based in the Bunbury area – Bunbury 
United, Dynamos, Hay Park United and Dalyellup. There are also clubs based in most outlying towns. Once 
again, a search online will provide you with the information you will require. 
 
If parents are seeking information on any other sports then please contact sports@bcgs.wa.edu.au  and we will 
endeavour to point you in the right direction.  
 
Please note that children can participate in more than one sport, however parents and children must be aware of 
the commitments of each sport.  With all these sports we require parental assistance to ensure they run 
effectively. If you can assist in any way then please indicate so on the form.  
 
 
NOMINATION PROCESS:  
 
Please click on the link below to access the Winter Sport Nomination form. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/90NLsG3rsK 
 
 
Students may also play a Sport that is not offered by the School (eg; Boys AFL, Karate). These students are 
asked to still nominate (under the ‘Other’ option so that we have a record of where they are playing). Registrations 
for these sports should be made by contacting the local Association. 
 

http://www.aflauskick.com.au/
mailto:sports@bcgs.wa.edu.au
https://forms.office.com/r/90NLsG3rsK


 

Please note that all Grammar Hawks Club Sports (Hockey, Netball, AFL) will have an online registration 
form and payment that will also need to be completed after nomination. Further details regarding this will 
be forwarded by Sports Co-ordinators. 
 
Please ensure this form is completed by Friday, 23 February. 
 
Should you have any questions, please make contact through the school on 9722 6133 or email 
sport@bcgs.wa.edu.au 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Andrew Lincoln       Jason Reid 
Director of Co-curricular and High Performance Sport   Head of Sport 
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